
 
 
 
 

Revised Notice of Public Meeting of the Board of Game 
Unit 19C Dall Sheep Working Group 

 
New Date & Time: Monday, January 22, at 3:30 p.m. 

 

The Unit 19C Dall Sheep Working Group meeting is rescheduled for Monday, January 22, 2024, 
at 3:30 p.m.  The  meeting will  occur via web-conference.  
 
The working group was established by a committee of the Board of Game for the purpose of 
developing a management plan for Dall Sheep in Game Management Unit 19C. The purpose of 
the meeting is organizational, and to discuss expectations of the group and information needed 
from the agencies. 

 
The meeting is open to the public and accessible by viewing the live video stream at 
www.boardofgame.adfg.alaska.gov; or listening by calling +1 253 215 8782 and entering the 
meeting ID: 858 0241 8495. 

 
The meeting agenda, reports, and other meeting materials will available online 
at https://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=gameboard.meetinginfo&date=01-22- 
2024&meeting=webconference. For more information about the meeting, contact the Department 
of Fish and Game, Boards Support Section at (907) 465-6098. 

 
If you are a person with a disability who may need a special accommodation in order to participate, 
please contact the Boards Support Section at (907) 465-6098 no later than 5:00 p.m. Thursday, January 
18, 2024 to ensure that any necessary accommodations can be provided. 

 
 

January 16, 2024 
Kristy Tibbles, Executive Director Date 
Alaska Board of Game 
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P.O. Box 115526 
Juneau, AK 99811-5526 

(907) 465-4110 
www.boardofgame.adfg.alaska.gov 

https://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=gameboard.meetinginfo&date=01-22-
https://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=gameboard.meetinginfo&date=01-22-2024&meeting=webconference
http://www.boardofgame.adfg.alaska.gov/

	Revised Notice of Public Meeting of the Board of Game
	Unit 19C Dall Sheep Working Group
	New Date & Time: Monday, January 22, at 3:30 p.m.

